10612 N. 80th Lane
Peoria, AZ 85345
(623)-293-2629
cdparra@cox.net
August 24, 2009

Mr. Wade Martin
Owner
WM Studios
3060 South Nash Way
Chandler, AZ 85246

Dear Mr. Martin

I am a senior at Peoria High School currently enrolled in the Professional Internship Program, working toward a career in the field of music producing. I am seeking an internship for this fall of 2009, and while researching opportunities in the field of music producing, I read that your studio is one of the best in the country. I am writing to inquire about possible internship opportunities with WM Studios.

I don’t have much work background and coursework that has supplied me with the skills and understanding of music producing, but I will be taking a piano class next semester because I know being able to play the piano is a very important skill that must be possessed in order to be a music producer.  I understand that I don’t have any experience with this type of business, but I am a very hard worker, fast learner, and an intent listener when it comes to the things that I am passionate about, and music is one of them.  I am very eager, and excited to learn a lot about the art of music producing.

My enclosed resume provides additional details about my background.

I will call you next week to see if it would be possible to meet with you to discuss your program.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,



Carlos Parra

